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Docket Optical System - Docket No. 09-AAER-1C

From:  "Morgan Harman™ <morgan@thetechsource.net>
To: <Docket@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 10/29/2009 1:54 PM

Subject: Docket No. 09-AAER-1C

This letter is to indicate opposition to the proposed TV Energy Efficiency Standard. Legislating this type of
control in the market place is absurd. To do so when the economy is wreaking havoc on consumers and
businesses alike is uncalled for. Save your energy, put an end to this effort.

The

Tec Home Theaters and More......

SOURGE
Morgan Harman The Tech Source
Vice President 4505 Industrial Street, 1D
Simi Valley, CA 93065
tel: (805) 527-1138
morgan@thetechsource.net fax: (805) 527-0138

DOCKET
09-AAER-1C

DATE OCT 292009

RECD. OCT 292009
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